Long Beach Street Commission Minutes
Wednesday May 20t 2018

Members present: Tom Dolph, Jane Neulieb, Dan Tannas

Dr. Richard Houck attended the meeting to discuss drainage problems at his residence,
2940 Mount Clair Way at Moore Road. Mr. Dolph is coordinating with Laporte County MS4
group and Michigan City to work out a permanent remedy. The Street Commission
regards this as an urgent problem and will attempt to use local contractors for a
temporary remedy.

The gate at the Street Department shops needs to be replaced with a more secure
permanent unit which can be locked. Mr. Dolph will obtain prices.

This season to date no material from beaches has been placed at the Street Department.
The Street Commission recommends that removed materials (chairs, floats, etc.) be
accumulated at the parking area behind the police department where it can be accessed
and monitored until picked up or discarded.

The dumpster at the street department garage has been used by residents as a general
disposal. To avoid dumping of possible hazardous waste, the unit will be removed.
Residents will need to use Michigan City designated collection points to discard materials

properly.

RE: 2803 Elbridge

The existing drainage pipe has been re-routed and two new dry wells and associated
drain fields have been installed. The street department continues to prioritize drainage
control work with regard to safety and minimizing property damage.

Mr. Dolph has been designated as the Employee of Responsible Charge for paving project
grant applications. He will begin training shortly.

Meeting adjourned at 6:45 PM.



